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Press Release 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  June 24, 2024 

 
Accessible Voting Unit (AVU) Testing 
 
The Pacific County Elections Office will conduct a test on its Accessible Voting Unit 
(AVU) for the August 6, 2024 Primary Election. The purpose of the test is to ensure the 
touchscreen voting unit provides an alternate method of voting independently and 
privately for voters with accessibility, cognitive or mobility issues.   

 
 
The test will be conducted on Friday, June 28, 2024 at 10:00 p.m., in the Elections 
Office, which is located in the Pacific County Courthouse, Auditor’s Office, 300 
Memorial Drive, South Bend. 
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